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From: We the People <shaidavidusa@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 3, 2016 6:21 PM

To: clee@cityofmyrtlebeach.com

Cc: jrhodes@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; jpedersen@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; 

mchestnut@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; wgray@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; 

mlowder@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; mjeffcoat@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; 

prender@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; rwallace@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; 

gbroach@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; bboulineau@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; 

dsturm@cityofmyrtlebeach.com

Subject: Still a Jew in Myrtle Beach Part 2

Attachments: 1109 N. Kings HWY weeds.pdf

Mr. Christopher Lee, 

 

 

Please see attached 

 

(Once again, to protect the identity of others and fear of retaliation, they were BCC) 

 

 

regards, 

 

Shai David 


